Ms. Mary’s Pre-K 2 
September 2020 Newsletter
Dear Parents,

We are off to a wonderful start of our school year!  Your children have done an amazing job adjusting to school, and they are becoming more familiar with our routine everyday.  We are so proud of them!

September is going to be full of many fun and educational experiences for your child.  This month our themes will be “Sense-A-Tional Me” and “Falling into Fall!”  These themes are designed to help your child learn more about themselves and the world around them using all five senses.  Other concepts and skills we will be learning this month are:

*Color:  Red

*Shape:  Circle

*Numbers:  1,2

*Stories:
The Big Red Barn




Llama, Llama, Red Pajama

The Little Mouse, 

The Red Ripe Strawberry and The Big Hungry Bear

My Five Senses


*Nursery Rhymes:




“Way Up High In The Apple Tree”




“Old MacDonald Had A Farm”


*Being A Friend!

All of these activities will help develop language skills and social skills.  They will also help develop motor skills, promote creativity, and build self-confidence.

On September 17th your child’s class will be invited to a Virtual Open House at 6:00pm.  This is an opportunity for parents to attend virtually so they may see the classroom, go over what will be taught this school year, and discuss our classroom routine.  After reviewing some initial information, there will be an opportunity for families to ask questions.
We have really loved getting to know your children, and we hope that you are enjoying the school experience just as much!

Sincerely,






Ms. Mary, Ms. Colleen, and Ms. Talia
*Important Dates:

9/7/19

Labor Day Holiday - No School

9/17/19
Open House 6:00pm (parents only)
